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To: West Midlands Interchange

Subject: West Midlands Freight Interchange - Ref: TR050005-20013489
Date: 05 February 2020 19:40:38

Dear Sirs,

Ref: Letter Eversheds Sutherland

I am writing to express my opposition to the letter from Eversheds Sutherland, regarding
their interpretation as to whether a Rail Freight Terminal should or must be built.

Surely, the proposal for a Strategic Rail Freight interchange can only be put forward if a
rail terminal is actually built from the outset.

There should be no room for manoeuvre for the developers on this point as a rail freight
interchange is implicit in obtaining planning permission for this project.

I remain totally opposed to the planning application for the West Midlands Freight
Interchange.

Your faithfully,

J S Goodwin






